
 

Welcome Drinks 
for 

The National Novice Teams and  

The National Non-Life Masters’ Teams 
 

Tuesday January 16th January at the Hellenic Club, Woden. 

 

 

All entrants to these events are cordially invited to join Sean Mullamphy, Convener of The Summer Festival for drinks 
on Tuesday 16th January 2007 from 6 – 7 pm in the Aegean Room, upstairs at the Hellenic Club.  This will be a great 

opportunity to get a sneak preview of the venue where we will be playing, meet other players and also get useful 
information about how to read the draw and interpret the score boards. 

Following Drinks there is a Warm-up Pairs Duplicate at Rydges Lakeside Hotel starting at 7.30pm. 
 


